Laurie Everhart EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR Patrick Scott LIJISON

December 18, 2014

Calvary Church she Ministries 4001 Osuna Rd. NE Albuquerque, NM 87109 Attn: Holly Slade and Larissa Lusko

Dear friends,

We would like to thank all of the wonderful participants at Calvary Church for your incredible kindness and generosity this Holiday Season. Your donation of an enormous amount of nonperishable food (over 700+ snack bags) to the APS Title I Homeless Project is deeply appreciated.

During this holiday season, when most of us have so much, and homeless families have so little, your giving brought great joy. Your gift will go directly to homeless children and youth, providing nourishment after school and on the weekends when regular access to food is not always available. These necessities help them stay in school and succeed. This, in turn, helps to break the cycle of homelessness in our community.

Thank you for caring as much as you do!

Sincerely yours,

Patrick Scott, Liaison Title I Homeless Project